	 
PHASE 5

During this phase, we have resumed unlimited, indoor worship services, and in person ministry meetings. As we acknowledge that the COVID virus is still amongst us, we do recommend safe distancing while inside the facilities. 

We will continue to adhere to guidelines to complete occupancy forms to schedule meetings in the facilities. This will provide the Trustees with knowledge of when, and by whom, the building is being occupied. MASK WEARING IS NO LONGER MANDATORY BUT OPTIONAL.  

We encourage frequent hand washing/sanitizing, at the stations provided throughout the facilities. We strongly encourage individuals who are not feeling well to stay home and join us via conference call or FB live. Furthermore, those who have a compromised immune system, we encourage you to exercise sound judgement regarding gathering in person.

EBC we will employ:
· ﻿﻿Virtual, and teleconference worship services will continue.
· ﻿﻿Sanctuary doors will remain open for ventilation.
· ﻿﻿Continue Adjusted offering collection and Communion for sanitation.
· ﻿No more weekly bulletins; bulletins for special programs as indicated.
· Replace offering envelopes in the back of the pews.

Use of the screens to display scriptures and lyrics to songs, when indicated; no more bibles or hymnals in the back of the pews.

At this time, there will be no serving of food inside the facilities; until further notice. We encourage outdoor meals as an option 
 
 
